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18th October 2017
Dear Parent/Carers
British Film Institute Library on the South Bank on Thursday 7th December 2017.  

As you may be aware, if your daughter is studying A2 Media Studies she has to complete a 2000 word “critical investigation”, an extended essay that deals with a contemporary media issue. Students have to undertake extensive secondary research for this project and to assist with this we have arranged a visit to the British Film Institute Library on the South Bank on Thursday 7th December 2017.  
The library has the largest selection of media and film books, magazines and periodicals in the country and the library staff are able to make individual recommendations to students on texts that may be useful to their studies. 
Students that I have taken in the past have found the visit invaluable in assisting them with their A2 Media and Film coursework projects and it has become an essential part of the A2 Media and Film Studies courses.  Please note that only ten places are available on the trip and places will be allocated on a first come first served basis.  If your daughter/son wants to secure a place we suggest that payment is made and reply slips are returned as soon as possible.  
The visit is from 10.30pm until 1.00pm   Students will need to make their own way to and from the library at BFI South Bank, Belvedere Road, South Bank, London SE1 8XT – under Waterloo Bridge on the riverfront.  Students will be required to arrive at the venue at 10.10am, twenty minutes before the Library opens. 
Cost £12.00 Please make your non refundable payment online via the link on the School’s website www.chsg.org.uk by clicking on the large £ sign on the home page to link you to the payment site www.parentpay.com. Online payment will be available from 20th October. 

If you are unable to pay online, please contact the Finance Office so that a unique Payment Barcode can be issued for you to pay cash at a local Paypoint (www.paypoint.com) for this trip. 

Yours faithfully
Mr M Nott

Curriculum Leader for Media and Film Studies
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Reply slip: Please return to Mr Nott asap
British Film Institute Library on the South Bank on Thursday 7th December 2017.
Student’s Name: ..........................................  Tutor Group: ......................

Please tick (() all appropriate boxes

I would like my daughter/son to participate in the above visit. I am aware of the travel details for the day. I am aware students are making their own way to and from the venue.

I acknowledge that I have already signed and returned a Generic School Consent Form to allow my daughter/son to participate in the visit. 


I am aware that my daughter/son will need enough money on her oyster card or will purchase a travel card on the day of travel. 
Signed: .............................................. (Parent/Carer)       Date: .............................

Print Name: ..............................................................................

Emergency contact number …………………………………............ 

Medical Information:  Please provide details of any conditions requiring medical treatment including any medication........................................................................






















